
2024-26 TELEVISION STATION
CARRIAGE ELECTION STATEMENT

[KWHB - TULSA, OK]

In accordance with the FCC’s carriage election rules, KWHB hereby elects mandatory 
carriage on all MVPD systems serving the Tulsa DMA for the 3-year election cycle 
beginning January 1, 2024 and ending December 31, 2026.  Our contact email for 
carriage-related matters is CTN_FCC@ctnonline.com and our phone number is 727-535-
5622.

 


